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GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS

MOTION

In August 2019, the Council authorized the Department of General Services to negotiate
and execute an agreement with the Little Italy of Los Angeles Association (LILAA) that allows
LILAA to improve, manage and activate an existing City-owned public plaza adjacent to the San
Pedro City Hall (C.F. No. 19-0079). LILAA uses the space to host authentic cultural experiences
and events for the local community and visitors to the area. That agreement is set to expire, and a
new agreement is needed in order to ensure that LILAA can continue to use the space for their
programming,.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Department of General Services BE DIRECTED to
negotiate a renewal of the license agreement with the Little Italy of Los Angeles Association for
the use of the City-owned public plaza located adjacent to the San Pedro City Hall, 603 S. Harbour
Blvd. San Pedro, CA 90028. The agreement should be for a term of five years, with one five-year

option to extend at the City’s sole discretion.
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